
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Dear Parents 
 
Burwardsley Centre Residential Thursday 7th July – Friday 8th July 2022 
 
Now that the restrictions have been lifted, and we have been given the go ahead for 
educational residential visits, we are planning to take the Year 2 children (current Y1) to 
Burwardsley Outdoor Education Centre on 7th July 2022.  This is a residential visit and the 
children will be staying overnight at the centre and returning the following day at around 
3.30 pm on Friday 8th July.   
 
The children would be involved in a range of activities which will include a visit to Bunbury 
Mill, team games and activities such as willow weaving, den making etc. The cost of the trip, 
which includes return travel by coach, full board, accommodation, insurance and the full 
programme of activities will be approximately £90.60. We will confirm the price once we 
have received the coach costs. 
 
For those activities which take place wholly or mostly within school time, we ask for 
“voluntary contributions” to cover the cost. Unfortunately, we have to reserve the right to 
cancel visits if there are insufficient contributions. 
 
Please pay £10 deposit on Parent Pay by 18th June 2021, to secure a place for your child 
and give your consent to the visit. Further payments can be made at any time to help with 
managing the cost but here is a rough guide for you. 
 
 

 Date due by 

1st deposit 18/06/2021 

2nd deposit 31/10/2021 

3rd deposit 28/02/2022 

Final balance 13/06/2022 

 
For more information, please visit: Burwardsley - Conway Centres 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Jayne Narraway 
Headteacher 
 

https://conwaycentres.co.uk/burwardsley

